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The December monthly meeting was cancelled. The combination of inclement weather combined with a              

government recommendation to limit unnecessary gatherings in an effort to reduce the risk of Covid exposure                

teamed up for us to reconsider conducting the scheduled meeting. 

The next planned meeting will be the annual Installation of Officers dinner. This meeting is tentatively planned                 

for January 16, 2021, and will be hosted by Ed and Judy Campbell at their home in Hookstown. I will send out                      

additional information prior to this date. Please consider your choice to attend or not attend and inform Tony.                  

This information will be invaluable for Ed and Judy to have to prepare. 
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Homebuilders Week – Online Event Starts      

January 26 

An online opportunity to learn about all aspects of building your own aircraft 

By Charlie Becker, EAA Homebuilt Community Manager 

EAA is launching a new online learning event for aircraft builders: (​www.EAA.org/HomebuildersWeek​). It will be five 
straight days of educational forums covering a broad spectrum of aircraft building topics. It will launch on Tuesday, 
January 26, 2021, and run until Saturday, January 30, 2021. The live online presentations will be open to everyone 
interested in building their own aircraft. Sessions will start at 1 p.m. CST and run until 8:30 p.m. CST daily.  

This event is an opportunity for a new person to jump in with both feet and learn a lot about the wonderful world of 
homebuilding. We will cover areas like getting started successfully and techniques when building with sheet metal, 
composites, steel, and wood. But it won't be just for the newbie; we are offering in-depth talks on panel planning, 
engine selection, FAA certification, flight testing, and selling a homebuilt aircraft. There will be something for every 
builder, whether you are just starting out, knee deep in a project, or just received your airworthiness certificate — it is 
going to be a great learning opportunity. 

EAA is working with industry experts, kit manufacturers, and other subject matter experts to provide top-notch material 
for builders. The sessions will be live and allow plenty of time for attendee questions. Recordings will be archived and 
available to EAA members for review. 

The launch of EAA Homebuilders Week coincides with the 68th anniversary of the founding of the Experimental Aircraft 
Association in 1953. Those founding members of EAA lit the fuse on the homebuilt movement that provides affordable 
access to aircraft ownership and today has spread worldwide. 

EAA Homebuilders Week is possible through the generous sponsorships of Aircraft Spruce & Specialty Co., Dynon, 
Scheme Designers, Inc., and Van’s Aircraft, Inc. 

Visit ​EAA.org/HomebuildersWeek​ to review the schedule and sign up for a session. 
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http://www.eaa.org/HomebuildersWeek
https://eaa.org/eaa/aircraft-building/homebuilders-week


 

The Pres sez… 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all.  Hoping that the coming year will bring us health, 
happiness, and normalcy.   Remember that we will have the annual Chapter 68 Officer 
Installation dinner at Ed and Judy Campbell’s house on Saturday,  January 16, at 530 PM. 
Until then, may your days be merry and bright! 

 

Tony 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders…… 
The next planned meeting will be the Installation of Officers dinner at Ed and Judy Campbell's house on 

January 16, 2021. 

Officers: President Tony Pavilonis, Vice-President Dave Brunberg, Treasurer Dewey Clawson, Secretary Stan 

Kocuba 

Board Members in addition to the current officers: Ed Campbell and Kenny Gray. 

Newsletter Editor: Stan Kocuba 
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